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Tamme Bishop <tammekb@gmail.com> Mon, Dec 2, 2024 at 11:30 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Good morning Rob. I hope you had a nice Thanksgiving!  We sure did, it's always nice to see family that we only get to
see once a year!

Can I get an extension for the MT-06 response until Friday December 6th? It is mostly done, but I  need to connect with
Basil or Ryan an get a summary of the meeting on 11/20 as I was only able to stay on for just over an hour.  Thanks!

Tamme Bishop, P.E.
JE Stover & Associates, Inc.
970-245-4101

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Mon, Dec 2, 2024 at 12:38 PM
To: Tamme Bishop <tammekb@gmail.com>

Hi, Tamme.

My Thanksgiving was nice, thanks.

You certainly can get an extension.  I will extend the date to December 13, 2024, just in case something comes up, and
you need an extra couple days or so.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276.
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov
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